
ROBO CALL AUGUST 21, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all 

doing well.  

Fun Day is this Saturday, August 23rd.  Don’t miss the fun, games, food 

and fellowship. 

You can still buy raffle tickets in the parish office or on Fun Day.  Please 

call the parish office if you would like to volunteer to help, or donate 

cakes for the Cake Walk and prizes for Bingo.  

Join Deacon Greg this Sunday, August 24th, at 9:30 a.m. in St. Francis 

Hall for the first installment of a two-part Scripture Study entitled 

“Luke’s Humility and the Journey Through the Narrow Gate.” All are 

welcome to attend. 

The nursery will be open in the Messmer Center during the 8:15 a.m. 

and 11:15 a.m. Sunday Masses. 

The 2025-2026 Religious Education Program began this past Sunday, 

August 17th. 

Because we don’t have much storage space, we will no longer collect 

aluminum cans.  Please do not leave them on campus. 

Finally, preparations for the demolition of the old Holy Family school 

have begun. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

